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Solomon Power would like to inform our valued customers that all
Solomon Power offices will be closed on Friday 14th June 2024 to
observe the King's Birthday, which is marked as a public holiday. 

Normal business hours will resume on Saturday 15th June 2024.

Cashpower topup is also available 24/7 through Aelan Digital
Services outlets, BSP, Ezi Pei, Iumi Cash and POB. Online Bill Payment is
also available for postpaid customers through ANZ Internet Banking,
BSP Internet Banking, Bred Bank App and Internet Banking. 

KING'S BIRTHDAY- OFFICE CLOSURE
NOTICE


